
ADDENDUM TO MINUTES FROM BCA ANNUAL MEETING ON SEPT. 20, 2015 

On October 15, trustees Kris Rattini, Dana Mosher and Connie Smith and resident Steve Smith met at the pump house to count 
ballots. Four envelopes were received. Two contained ballots with votes “for” all five measures. Two envelopes contained blank 
pieces of paper. Quorum was not met. Therefore, the five measures on the ballot did not pass.  

The lock bars are now in place on the dumpsters. The password for the locks is NICE. Residents have found the locks left open on 
multiple occasions. This defeats the purpose of having the lockbars and leaves the dumpsters vulnerable to the illegal dumping 
we’re trying to prevent. Please make sure to close the locks when you are done using the dumpsters.  

The crack sealing and culvert patch were both completed this week.  


